

Office of the Prime Minister

Prime MinisterMinister of Tourism

Ministerial Services
Minister in Charge of the
NZ Security Intelligence Service
Minister Responsible for the GCSB

2 7 JUN 2012

Joshua Grainger

Email: fyi-request-358-2c29a069@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Joshua Grainger

Request for Reports of the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security

I refer to your email of 13 June 2012 in which you requested "the last three reports of the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security issued under s27(1) of the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security Act 1996."

The Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security is not covered by the Official Information Act. I am referring your request direct to the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security for response. However, for the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security to respond to your request, you will need to provide a physical postal address.

The Ministry of Justice provides administrative and executive support for the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security. You can forward your postal address directly to the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security addressed to:

Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security P O Box 5609 WELLINGTON.

Yours sincerely

Wayne Eagleson
Chief of Staff